
New Classes for 2022-23

Dear parents/carers,

We would like to inform you of some staffing changes for September 2022.
St Bernard’s would like to welcome Miss Lloyd to the team. She will be our T3 teacher in September. Miss
Lloyd has worked in several schools on the Wirral and is very excited to be joining the St Bernard’s team.

Team Teacher

R Mrs Cooke (Mon & Tues) & Mrs Thomson

1 Mrs Radford

2 Miss Worthington

3 Miss Lloyd

4 Miss Finnerty

5 Miss Senior & Mrs Morgan (Fri)

6 Miss Carey

Your child has spent this morning in their new classroom with their new class teacher. They will also spend
some time there next Monday (18th July).
In September, there will be some ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions where you will be able to visit your child’s
classroom and find out more about what they will learn over the year.
Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Le Feuvre
Head of School


